
A V A I L A B L E  U P O N  R E Q U E S T
Here in Ulster County,
we pride ourselves on beautiful 
natural areas. But plastic 
pollution is a threat to our 
environment. Plastic litters our 
waterways, finds its way into 
our soil or food and can even 
impact human health.

The Skip the Straw law 
empowers individuals to 
help reduce plastic pollution 
in our environment by only 
requesting these items if 
needed. Small steps add up!

FOR MORE INFORMATION 

please see FAQ website

ulstercountyny.gov/SkipTheStraw 
or email

environment@co.ulster.ny.us

UC Health Department

(845) 340–3010

UC Department of Environment

(845) 338–7287

ulstercountyny.gov

* Single-use condiment packets will 
be made available upon request, 

and may also be displayed for 
customers to help themselves.

BEVERAGE STRAWS,  CUTLERY,  STIRRERS,         CONDIMENT PACKETS* 
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